
  
 
June 14, 2001 
Electronic Bulletin No. 204 
 
 
 
 

Announcement 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective Saturday June 16th, the hours of operation to pull loads from the 
Pacer Loaded Layover Depot located at Container Care's facility in 
Wilmington, Ca will be revised to the following: 
 
 
0600-1900 Monday through Friday 
 
0800-1500 Saturday and Sunday 
 
Arrangements can be made to pick up your loads after normal working hours 
so long as Pacer receives prior notice by calling 310-513-6101. 
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding this broadcast please contact your 
local Customer Support Representative. 
 
 


